
Stephen Hoffman 4 31 47
From: MsAVS7O. <msavs70@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2016 9:10 PM
To: IRRC; ra-stateboardofed@pa.gov
Subject: State Proposes Changes to Immunization Requirements

I wish to state my objection to the proposed changes to the immunization requirements as it pertains to
homeschooling families. While my homeschooled children have been vaccinated according to the
recommended schedule, I do not feel that the Department of Health has any need to collect that information or
to increase reporting requirements on homeschool families. I currently provide a statement to the school
district from their physician verifying that they are up-to-date on required vaccinations which I believe is more
than sufficient. I don’t mind providing medical information to agencies, organizations, and individuals who
actually need it to properly care for my child in my absense, but the Department of Health is not caring for my
child and therefore, it does not need that information.

Alice Nelson
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